

22 October 2018

ASX Market Update

Forecast Growth in Revenue and Profits for First Half

During the 2018 Annual General Meeting held this morning, the Board announced expected revenue for the first half of the current financial year will increase by 36 to 45% over the previous corresponding period to a range of \$9.8 to \$10.5 million. This is expected to provide EBITDA in the range of \$1.8 to \$1.9 million for the half year, up from \$0.58 million in the previous corresponding period. For more detail, please refer to the 2018 AGM Board Address lodged this morning.

For further information, contact:

Wayne Hooper CEO Ph: 02 4631 4500 Gregory Hooper CTO/Founder Ph: 08 8262 2289



